
Good Afternoon, 
 
I again have to tell you how proud I am of your children and how they have adapted to the new 
structure here at school.  They are wearing masks, respecting social distancing, and finding creative ways 
to show their sense of humor and personality.  My favorite parts of the day are when I get to greet them 
in the morning, see them in the classroom, and interact with them at lunch.   
 
Pictures 
 
Picture Day is coming!!  We will be taking school pictures for both Cohorts this week and next.  Here is 
the information on picture days for both cohorts:   
 
inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/50846FF 
 
COHORT 1:  Picture day will be next Monday 10/26. 
 
COHORT 2:  Picture day will be THIS Friday, 10/23.  
 
Due to the limited availability of the photographers, we will send out retake information at a later date. 
 
Athletics 
 
It is with great sadness that I have to inform you that we will not be having athletics during the 2nd 
quarter.  The low number of students participating was the primary factor in this decision.   We look 
forward to starting athletics in the future.  We can work with you to provide a refund or transfer that fee 
to a sport during the 3rd/4th quarter.  Please e-mail Rebecca Aguirre with your 
request.  raguirre@amphi.com   
 
Menu 
 
Here is the link to updated 2020/2021 breakfast & lunch menus.  It is also located on both the 
Amphi/Cross webpage in the food service section. 
 
https://www.amphi.com/Page/9434 
 
Halloween  
 
We are allowing students to dress up for Halloween this year.  Cohort 1 will participate on October 29 
and Cohort 2 on October 30.  Please review the flier for guidelines.   
 
Costumes must not interfere with safe mask wearing and social distancing.   
 
Hybrid Expectations 
 
There certainly has been an adjustment period transitioning to the Hybrid model.  Teachers are planning 
instruction for in-person days that is specifically tied to assignments completed while students are at 
home.  Please reinforce with your children the importance of completing their assigned work at home 
when they are not physically present at school.  Thank you for your support. 

https://inter-state.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=86bf98013aa8c9ab0f4f283a9&id=1f132d6b81&e=1636103b86
mailto:raguirre@amphi.com
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Wishing you well,  
 
 
Mr. Gutierrez 


